
1

Holder, Lee

From: Hagen, Erik <Erik.Hagen@epa.state.oh.us>
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 9:10 AM
To: Holder, Lee; Sherron, Michael
Cc: Nielsen, Barbara; Rickrich, Mark; Schultz, Eric; Anderson, Todd; Navarre, Mark
Subject: Approval for Waste Pile Sampling Plan at Satralloy

Mr. Holder, 
 
Ohio EPA received a revised Sampling Plan for Selected Piles at the Former Satralloy Site on June 11, 2013.  We 
appreciate the efforts in making revisions to the initial draft and have completed our review of the revised plan.  We 
agree with the changes that were made to the initial draft, and therefore, approve the June 11, 2013 plan as acceptable 
for implementation.   
 
I would note that section 2.1 states that one of the piles had ACM at <1%.  Since the true amount of ACM is unknown, 
but a potential exists that it is present, Ohio EPA expects that Golder and Associates to follow applicable protocols for 
assessment and management if higher levels of ACM are encountered and to ensure that site activities and 
management are in accordance with applicable regulations (e.g., Ohio EPA – Division of Air Pollution Control, Ohio 
Department of Health, etc.). 
 
Please consult with Mike Sherron and myself when the schedule for implementing the plan is known.  In the meantime, 
please call me with any questions or comments. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Erik Hagen, Ph.D., PE 
Division of Environmental Response and Revitalization 
614-644-3173 
 


